
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To the Families of St. Joseph School, 

 

On behalf of the St. Patrick School Community, I wish to express our deep sadness upon hearing 

about the closing of St. Joseph School.  This is certainly a most difficult time for you and our 

thoughts and prayers remain with you.  

 

For over 50 years the Mission of St. Patrick School has been to foster spiritual growth, academic 

excellence and lifelong learning in a caring, Catholic environment.  If you are interested in 

continuing your faith journey and Catholic education, we welcome you to share in our Mission.     

 

Please join us at our Open House on Sunday, January 27
th

 from 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m., or call to 

schedule a tour (631)724-0285. 

 

We fully understand and appreciate the commitment of parents who seek a Catholic education 

for their child(ren) and will do whatever possible to accommodate new students. 

 

May God bless you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barbara Pellerito 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


